
 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,   

We would like to invite you to discuss your child’s progress through our Special Needs Co-ordinator, Mrs Mills, 
via a telephone consultation. Whilst we love to welcome parents and carers into school, this year the format 
will be different to ensure the safety of our staff, children and yourselves during the ongoing Covid-19 
restrictions.  
 
 

The office will arrange the exact time with you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs K Peters 

Headteacher 

Tuesday, 18th May 2020 

9.00am – 9.30am 

9.30am – 10.00am 

10.00am – 10.30am 

10.30am – 11.00am 

11.00am – 11.30am  

11.30am – 12.00pm 

12.00pm – 12.30pm 

12.30pm – 1.00pm 

1.00pm – 1.30pm  

1.30pm – 2.00pm 

2.00pm – 2.30pm 

2.30pm – 3.00pm 

 

 

Child’s name:  

Childs’ class:  

Parent/ carer name:  

 

Moorpark Junior School  
Park Road,  
Burslem,  
Stoke-on-Trent,  
Staffordshire,  
ST6 1EL.  
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